From: Hickey, Matthew

To: Ietaka, Taro; Main, Jeff; Calabrese, Robert; Mueller, George; Crockett, David; Walsh, Michael; Swope Quintero,
Melinda; Carnes, Virginia; Klein, Jason; Hayek, Kristina

Cc: Cristiano, Kathleen; Pagliuca, Francis

Subject: Parks Coverage

Date: Tuesday, June 28, 2022 11:24:54 AM

Hello All,

Officer Matt Hickey. I'm back for another summer season. My schedule has changed and | now
have rotating days off. Officer Kat Cristiano will be covering my days off. Please welcome her
to the Nor 'east Parks during her visits. My supervisor is Sgt. Frank Pagliuca. Please include
Officer Kat and Sgt. Pagliuca in emails so they are in the loop.

Send us an email:

If you have any concerns or areas that need special attention (criminal activity, loitering,
dumping, graffiti etc..)

Events that the police need to know about (war reenactments, races, large events, etc..)
Summer Camp Overnight Campouts (WPR & Cranberry)

And anything you think we should know about

Call or text me if needed 914.263.2407

For immediate response to an emergency call 911. Another police agency may respond to the
emergency before County Police. Please note that the County Police is the primary police
agency for County Parks. We need to complete a report for police calls in County Parks. State
Police does receive cell phone 911 calls. State Police dispatchers don't always notify us. Please
contact County Police Dispatch if County Police are not on scene. Direct line 914.864.7600

Best,

Matt

Officer Matthew Hickey
Westchester County Police
W.914.864.7700

Main Fax .914.741.4444
mahg@westchestergov.com
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